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Folks, a few moments ago our school closure announcements were posted on the website and
distributed to the media, and in are being sent now to families and the public. Again, due to the
continuing severity of the snow storm and the icing expected, and the predictions of more snow
tomorrow, we are including in the announcement that the Community Resource Center is closed for
business as well.
 
You are encouraged once again to stay home and off the roads, and to use whatever appropriate
leave is available to you (per the earlier HR email) to stay home. You certainly may travel into work
at the CRC if you feel safe doing so. If you have any questions about leave use, direct your questions
to your supervisor or the directors or certificated and classified staff via email or phone.
Maintenance and custodial staff will work as regular a shift as they can, as is normally the case in
snow closures. Take care, please.
 
   

Dr. Gary Cohn
Superintendent
gcohn@everettsd.org
425-385-4009  |  425-385-4002 Fax
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